
 
 
 

GOVERNING BOARD POLICIES 

 
Chapter 2 Governing Board 2721 
 
BP 2721 Communications by Governing Board Members with College Staff 
 
Members of the Governing Board will normally make requests for substantive information 
concerning College matters directly to the Superintendent/President.  If Board members 
communicate directly with staff members on substantive matters related to College business, 
they shall notify the Superintendent/President. 
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